

ST. PETER'S ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

100 Bainbridge Ave, Woodbridge, Ontario L4L 3Y1
Telephone: (905) 851-3600 Fax: (905) 856-0171

September 16, 2020

Dear parent(s) and guardian (s),

RE: SAN MARCO SCHOOL

RESCHEDULED DATE FOR FIRST HOLY COMMUNION

for students that were affected by the pandemic and could not receive this sacrament in the months of April/ May 2020

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome back the students, wishing you always God's peace and a safe return.

As we begin the new school year, we wish to notify you that your child's First Communion has been rescheduled as we have been given the ok to proceed by the Bishop. We have set the proper protocols to allow the students to receive their First Holy Communion as per the guidance of the health minister. With these protocols in place we wish to communicate to the families that First Holy Communion will be done as a group with your grade 2 classmates with <u>parents and siblings ONLY in attendance (unfortunately, no exceptions can be made).</u>

Scheduled date as follows:

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2020 AT 12:00 (NOON)

Should you not feel comfortable having your child receive his/her First Holy Communion due to the uncertainty of the pandemic, kindly inform our parish office to remove your child from the schedule. If we do not hear from you then we will automatically assume that your child will be receiving his/her Sacrament at the above scheduled date.

We pray that you are all keeping safe, and trust that we will continue to work together during these unprecedented times!

Yours in Christ.

Rev. Michael Corcione, ofm

Pastor